Dear Director Fowler,

This letter is notification of my impending resignation as a Public Safety Officer with the Daytona Beach
Shores Department of Public Safety. My last day of employment will be December 11, 2022.

I am thankful for the last 4+ years of service to this community. The opportunity to work for this
department has prepared me for the next part of career, and for that | am incredibly thankful. This
departure is bittersweet for me, as DBSDPS has become more than just a place of employment to me —
this is a blue family.

| wish you, as well as everyone else sworn and civilian, the best in their future endeavors. Please let me
know if there is anything you need from me in the remaining days of my employment.

Respectfully,

Laura Diedesch
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